
From:  
Date: February 3, 2019 at 7:41:27 PM EST 
To: info@tecumseh.ca 
Subject: Lesperance road bike lanes 

Good evening, 
 
I am emailing in regards to the planned bike lanes on Lesperance road. I often shop along, dine 
in and practice yoga along Lesperance Road. I am thrilled to see the implementation of the bike 
lanes and truly believe they will help people commute safely long this route and access other 
nearby routes safely. It’s a main artery that will serve as an excellent connection between the 
lanes near the area and the beginning of the Ganatchio trail. I believe it will bring more business 
from the trail into town.  
 
Further, I would love to see proper painting at intersections including bike boxes at the 
Lesperance And riverside drive intersection. A step further and truly noteworthy would be to 
make the bike lanes protected in tordre to ensure the safety of vulnerable road users.  
 
Thank you for executing this project and making Tecumseh and the surrounding area healthier, 
safer and more vibrant.  
 
Warmly, 
 
Alexa Sylvestre  
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